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August 8, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about homelessness.

The budget reconciliation law you recently signed contains only the

barest fig leaf of housing support with money for Opportunity Zones to

help those like the Kushners with private equity stakes while dramatically

cutting such social programs as Medicaid, public housing and SNAP which

keep people housed and arresting the immigrants who build housing. Then

last month you signed an order making the confinement of people on the

streets easier much like your abhorrent treatment of those seized by the

thugs at ICE with serious abuses documented by Senator Ossoff’s office.

This week you are even unleashing your ragtag federal enforcers on those

living on the DC streets.

Please assure me that you will fund entitlements.

My pride in the US derives in part from our social services.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


